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June 10, 1997

Paul Shechtman, Esq.

Stillman, Friedman, & Shaw, P.C.
425 Park Avenue

New York, New York 10022

Dear Mr. Shechtman:

Thank you for returning my Friday’s calls. As discussed, faxed herewith are;:
(1) our June 9, 1997 letter to the Ethics Commissioners (4 pages)
(2) our April 15, 1997 letter to Govemo;' Pataki (4 pages)
(3) our April 11, 1997 letter to Ethics Commissioner Eggenschiller (4 pages)

Also, because it bears on your tenure as a member of the Governor’s Temporary Judicial Screening
Comnmittee, I enclose a copy of our June 2, 1997 letter to Governor Pataki (8 pages).

Hard copies -- with exhibits -- will be mailed, together with CJA’s informational brochure.

Please, please, for the sake of the public and the rule of law, do what is right -- not what is politic.
You would be the first!

Yours for a quality judiciary, :

Slona QL Swod)

ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
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